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Judy:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

Please note that under this draft, transport fees may not be imposed by a municipal
court.  If you have any questions or would like to discuss this draft further, please let
me know.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−8906
E−mail:  peggy.hurley@legis.wisconsin.gov


